
 
 
PARENT COUNCIL COMMUNICATION CHANNELS 

For the next school year the Parent Council (PC) will be trialling a new way of 

communicating with parents and carers. 

Since the school and nursery opened we’ve relied on our fantastic clan reps to share 

reminders and PC announcements within their own clan group chats. We appreciate all 

of the time and effort that clan reps put in and are aware that sometimes there can be a 

lot of information to share. 

For the new school year the PC has set up two new WhatsApp groups: 

“Parent Council 
Announcements” 
(for school parents and 
carers) 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/L9h0UVe2Tas4ZPJgC0KVR7 

“Calderwood Nursery 
Parents and Carers” 
(for nursery parents and 
carers) 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/D1JxiBdhSZ52wi0hsLInaM 

This will allow us to share PC announcements and reminders centrally without having to 

go through the clan reps.  

We’re still hoping to have clan rep volunteers for next year but their role will be more 

focused on collating and sharing feedback/issues relating to their clan to the school/ 

nursery and/or the PC. 

The new WhatsApp groups and PC Facebook page will be the main methods of sharing 

PC information and school and nursery reminders. 

Links to the PC Facebook page and Facebook Parents Group are below: 

PC Page: https://www.facebook.com/calderwoodpspc 

Parents Group: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/290855069331960/?ref=share_group_link 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/L9h0UVe2Tas4ZPJgC0KVR7
https://chat.whatsapp.com/D1JxiBdhSZ52wi0hsLInaM
https://www.facebook.com/calderwoodpspc
https://www.facebook.com/groups/290855069331960/?ref=share_group_link


Please note that this is for Parent Council information/reminders only and the school 

and nursery will still continue to communicate with parents through their usual channels. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at Calderwoodpspc@gmail.com  

mailto:Calderwoodpspc@gmail.com

